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Flying Fiberglass 

Official Newsletter of C.C.W.P. 

Flying Fiberglass 

For the most part our good luck with the 
weather has held this summer, although it’s 
been a little on the hot side at times. As we 
welcome August we still have not had a lot 
of activities to speak of, but there have been 
a couple of members that have come for-
ward to plan and lead the club on a couple 
of adventures.  
We would like to thank Mike Diorio for lead-
ing an outing to Penn Alps for some craft 
shopping and lunch.  
There have also been a number of car 
shows that members have attended, includ-
ing a first at the new Jim Shorkey Chevy 
dealership in Murrysville. Pat Hilyard, John 
Walko and Chas Rothmund were somewhat 
involved with the Pittsburgh Vintage Grand 
Prix since the Corvette was the marquee this 
year. We did have some members that rep-
resented our club race weekend in Schenley 
Park. 
 Our summer pizza meetings have been 
fairly well attended and it has been nice to 
have the opportunity to catch up with fellow 
club members.      
Our next membership meeting will be held 
at our annual picnic, scheduled for Sunday, 
August 8th. It will be held at Mt. Odin Golf 
Park in Greensburg and we are hoping for   
a good turnout. 
We’re still looking for a sponsor so we can 
plan a car show. It’s too late for this year but 
not too late to try and find someone so we 
can get a headstart on planning for the 
spring. If anyone has any ideas of a dealer 
or any kind of business that might want to 
sponsor a judged show please let the Board 
know so they can follow up.  
There was also a brief discussion at the 
meeting about repeating one of the Laps, 
either in the fall or next spring. Those trips 
were always a lot of fun. 

Reminder to any past members that you can 
renew your membership at any time. We 
also welcome new members who want to be 
part of the oldest Corvette Club in the U.S.  
The application is in this Newsletter.  
 
We still have a couple of positions that need  
to be filled. These are Secretary and Socials. 
Please consider helping your club by offer-
ing to fill one of these openings. 
 
We again want to thank everyone for their 
continued support through these trying 
times and hope to see more events being 
planned as we go forward. 
So many people do so much to make our 
Club an outstanding organization that it is 
impossible to name them all. The Board 
would like to send out a big Thank You again 
to everyone who has participated in and 
helped at any of our events. You are the 
heart and soul of CCWP. 
If anyone has any ideas they would like the 
Board to consider for the coming year, 
please contact any board member or attend 
a Board meeting. They are held the 1st 
Tuesday of the month at the Boulevard in 
Delmont. 
 

 
Reminder:  Our next membership meeting 
will be held at our annual picnic, which is 
scheduled for Sunday, August 8, 2021 from 
noon to 4:00 pm.  It will be held at Mt. Odin 
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CCWP Webmaster 

Regis Kuzel 

CCWP.ORG 

Remember, if you take pictures of Club 

events, participate in other Vette events, or 

you are featured in an article, share the in-

formation with the membership by sending 

them to the Webmaster.   You can reach 

Regis at 412-818-2295. If you have any 

pictures of your car or anything you want to 

add send it to CCWP@CCWP.org. 

NEWSLETTER 

ARTICLES 

Send all pictures and articles to the editor 

by the 17th of the month at : 

gyoung1210@msn.com or by regular mail to: 

Georgeann Young 1210 Harvest Dr. 

Monroeville, PA 15146 

Do not use the Club mailing address 

as delays may occur. 

 

Misc.  

 

Racing Sports Concepts has redesigned the side skirt for the C8 Corvette and it 

is a unique design. The design eliminates the side wing or canard that’s found 
on the 5VM side skirts creating a flush-mounted look against the rear quarter 

panel. RSC’s innovative design allows you to re-utilize the factory mounting hard-

ware along with double-sided tape to install, thereby eliminating the need to drill 

or cut into your rocker panels as with the 5VM style. It’s a great look that follows 
the lines of the car and it enhances the rear quarter panel’s widebody character-
istics. The added width along the entire rocker panel creates the benefits of  

increased downforce and guards against rock chips. These hand-crafted skirts are made from the finest 100% pre-

impregnated carbon fiber, with a beautiful 3K 2x2 twill weave, covered with a deep clear coat finish that offers protection 

through its UV inhibiting characteristics. These are in stock and ready to ship.  Learn more at racingsportconcepts.com.  
 

American drivers aren’t the only ones who like their Vettes. The first allocation of 250 mid-engine 2022 Corvettes with 

right-hand drive straight from the factory has already sold out in Australia. The initial batch is slated to be built in the 

Bowling Green Assembly Plant during the second half of the year, with delivery possible just before Christmas or early 

next year. Even with future allocations taken into account, the number of new Corvettes is likely to remain small. Some 

customers paid $20,000 to $40,000 above MSRP to make sure they were among the first in Australia to own right hand 

drive mid-engine Corvettes, in some cases driving the price over $200,000.  

Chevrolet has sent the first allocations for the 2022 Corvette model year to their dealers. Allocations could be impacted 

by the fact that because Europe and the United Kingdom are slated to begin receiving 2022 export models as early as 

October. Chevrolet has told dealers that production of the 2022 Corvettes is expected to begin the week of September 

27th, a little later than what was initially expected.  

Laura Klauser now oversees Corvette Racing as well as Cadillac Racing and the Camaro GT4 Program for General Motors. 

The new alignment of the three programs under one organization allows for better sharing of resources and additional 

collaboration among the teams. Klauser followed her passion and rose through the ranks in the male-dominated world of 

motorsports to take over the helm as Sports Car Racing Program Manager at GM.  



 

 

August Annual Picnic 

  
  
 

  When:   Sunday, August 8, 2021 from noon to 4 p.m. 

   Where:  Mt. Odin Golf Park     

        247 Tollgate Rd. 
        Greensburg, PA 1601 
 
    Food and beverages will be provided. 
 

 
If traveling east on Route 30 you will turn right at the light at Gabe’s, go up the hill and take the first right. 
 
If traveling west on Route 30 you will turn left at the light at Gabe’s, go up the hill and take the first right. 
 
    Hope to see you there! 

Museum News-Pat Hillyard 

  

This year the NCM will be celebrating its 27th Anniversary. The Anniversary Celebra-

tion will be held Thursday, September 2nd through Saturday, September 4th. Online 

registration is open. The cost is $20 for Lifetime members, $25 for members, and 

$35 for non-members. The registration deadline is Friday, August 14th. Registered 

attendees can look forward to enjoying three fun days of activities in and around the 

Museum. There is an option to attend virtually where registrants will have access to a 

virtual feed of the seminars and presentations. 

It is now easier to plan your trip to the Museum. You can now book your hotel rooms directly through the Museum’s web-
site and you can make it a package deal by adding tickets to your favorite attractions.  

On July 2nd, the National Corvette Museum celebrated the R8C Delivery Program’s 14,000th Corvette Delivery. John and 
Gina Engel were the lucky recipients. They traveled from Omaha, Nebraska to Bowling Green to pick up their 2021 Red 

Mist Corvette Coupe. This was their first visit to the Museum and it was certainly a memorable one. 

August 21st and 22nd, the NCM will be hosting a viewing party of the LeMans race through special arrangements with the 

ACO. The direct feed of the race will be commercial free and ACO commentated. Registration is on the Museum website 

and the cost is $150 per person. There are a number of perks that will enhance the experience. Space is limited. 

Auto Armor and the NCM have teamed up to provide XPEL paint protection film installations at the NCM Motorsports Park. 

A clear, seamless, and self-healing film will make your vehicle look newer longer. All NCM members are able to receive a 

discount. Check out the website nomorenix.com to get a free quote.  

 

Check out the Museum website for more information about the Museum and Motorsports Park or to check out upcoming 

activities.   www.corvettemuseum.org 
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August Birthdays —  Allen Young 

CELEBRATE!!!! 

31st   Janet Martz   17th   Karen Smith    

18th   Jim Kraus        4th   Elaine Stapinsky    

4th   Bob Chapaitis    

21st   Elaine White    

   Jan Franz       

6th   Lewis Ometz, Jr.    

1st   Roxeen Rovnak    14th   Ron Thomas    28th   Allen Young       

   Ron Libengood     

14th   Jim D’Amico    22nd   Sandra Ross    Lew Ometz       

14th   Dylan Smith    28th   Denise Rottmund    C.J. Titterington    
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Upcoming 2019  Club Activities 

DON’T FORGET!!!  Watch future editions of the Flying Fiberglass for additional events 

and information on The Corvette Club of Western PA.   

 ALSO:  please check out our website for any last minute changes that may affect an 

event you plan on attending.  Our site is updated as new information becomes 

available.  Don’t forget!  Visit:  www.ccwp.org 

Illness & Condolences   

If a Club member wishes to notify the Club of a death, illness, or accident in his/her (or fellow members) 

family please notify Connie Jelovich at 724-325-2571, CAJJJELO4@comcast.net with the information.  

The information will be passed on to other Club members at the next general meeting if so desired.  

August 3, 2021 August Board Meeting 

August 8, 2021 Annual Picnic 

August 26-28, 2021 Corvettes at Carlisle 

Sept. 7, 2021 September Board Meeting 

Sept. 13, 2021 September Membership Meeting 

Sept. 18, 2021 Wilkins Township Parade 

  

Wilkins Township Parade  
Wilkins Township is celebrating their 200th anniversary this year and 

they sent us a request to participate in a parade they are planning for 

September 18, 2021 to mark the event. 

In the past we have participated in parades and had a great time and 

hopefully by September things will be under control enough that we will 

be able to join in the parade. 

If interested in joining us for the parade contact Allen Young at 

412-372-7802 or by email ayoung1210@msn.com. 
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Vintage Grand Prix 
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Welcome 

New Members of  the 

Corvette Club of Western PA 

Membership questions?? 

Contact Allen Young 

412-372-7802 

E-mail:  

ayoung1210@msn.com 

New  Members —  Allen Young 

 

Roxeen Rovnak    Jeannette   1989 Red Coupe   

Car Cruises 

Thursdays,  starting May 6th Lamplighter Restaurant in Delmont  5:00pm 

Saturdays,  starting, May 8th Murrysview Shoppes, Monroeville   4:30 pm 

Tuesdays,   starting May 4th Plum Boro America Legion Post 980  5:00 pm (Saltsburg Rd) 

Wednesdays   Pgh. Mills, Tarentum (Back Lot)   4:30 pm 

Fridays starting in June  Victory Church, Cranberry Twp.   5:00 pm 

 

Sunday, August 1st  Papa Rocks Summer Car Cruise   12:00 pm 

Sunday, Aug. 8th   Steel Town Corvette Club 40th Annual All Chevy Show 9:00 am to 3:00 pm  

Saturday, Aug. 14th  Verona Chamber’s 25th Annual Car Cruise  4:00 pm 

Saturday, Aug. 14th  Slickville Community Days Car Cruise  11:00 am 

Sunday, Aug. 15th  Butler Cruise-A-Palooza    10:00 am 

Sunday, Aug. 15th  Shriners Car Cruise, Cheswick   11:00 am 

Sunday, Aug. 15th  United Rays August Car Cruise, Penn Hills  3:00 pm 

Saturday, Aug. 21st  10th Annual Bushy Run Battlefield Cruise  Noon  

Saturday, Aug. 28th  Glassport Community Car Show   11:00 am   

 

Check out the website carcruises.com for more car cruise information 

Condolences 

 

The CCWP Board and Members would like to send their condolences to Annette Bryer 

and her family for the recent loss of her mother.  
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Sunday, August 8, 2021 

Noon to 4:00 PM 

Mount Odin Golf Park  

247 Tollgate Hill Road 

Greensburg, PA  
 

Reservations Required 

            Members $10.00 Single $20.00 Couple 

            Non Members $15.00 Single $30.00 Couple 

            Member Name _______________________________________________________ 

            Member Name _______________________________________________________ 

            Non-Member Name ___________________________________________________ 

                Total Amount Enclosed ____________________________ 

                             Note: If you sign up and show up you get $5/person refunded 

            Make checks payable to: CCWP Send RSVP to: Allen Young  

               1210 Harvest Dr. 

               Monroeville, PA 15146 

               412-372-7802 
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General Membership Meeting  (Unapproved)        Monday July 13, 2021 

The July membership meeting was held on Monday July 12th,. at Oak Hollow Park, Pine Pavilion. Pizza was provided from Donna Lynn Pizza. 

Vince Morich called the meeting to order at 7:05 and started with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Director’s Reports 
 

Membership— Allen Young    
Current Membership numbers: 159 Members, 93 Fmilies 

 

 Vice-President / Insurance— Vince Morich  
Insurance is paid.  

 

Social— Vacant 
We are looking for someone to take over this position. No one ran for this 

position in the recent election. 

 

Events—  Pat Hillyard 

Please check the Website and our Facebook page-they have all the 

activities and details. 

Pat Hillyard and John Walko discussed the details for the Pittsburgh Vintage 

Grand Prix Race weekend. Pat will lead a group of members down to Schenley 

Park from Monroeville.  

There is also an All Chevy Show hosted by Steel Town Corvette Club at the 

Bridgevillle Volunteer ire Dept. on Sunday, Aug. 8th. 

Mike Diorio talked about a trip he is planning for the club to Penn Alps in Mary-

land on Tuesday, July 13th. A signup sheet was circulated to see who was 

interested in joining him.  Lunch will be at the Penn Alps Restaurant. 

 

Newsletter—Georgeann Young     

Everything for the Newsletter should be submitted by the 17th of the month.  

 

New Business 
We mentioned that in order to have a car show we would have to find a spon-

sor and asked for suggestions. The earliest we could do anything at this point 

would be Spring 2022.  Lynn Full also brought up the possibility of re-doing 

some of the previous Laps of PA since there are several that people seem to 

have really enjoyed. Further discussion to come.  

 

 

 

 

 

Old Business 

There is still 60th Anniversary merchandise available. 

 

SPECIAL REPORTS 
Historical Committee — Frank Paolo          

No report. 

 

Museum—Pat Hillyard 
Raffle tickets can now be purchased using a mail order form that is avail-

able on the Museum website. The prices for the raffles has also changed. 

  

Health and Welfare Committee- Connie Jelovich 

 No report. 

 

Competition—Frank Paolo 
No report. 

 

WPCCC—Frank Paolo 
No report 

 

Website/Facebook 
Regis is still doing the website and will help with the sponsors. We also 

have a PayPal account set up to make it easier to pay for some of these 

things.  

 

Treasurer—Mike Diorio  

Mike Diorio gave the most recent Treasurer’s report and it was approved 
by the members present.  

 

Treasurer’s Report only available at General Membership Mtgs. 
 
The Next meeting will be at the annual picnic which is on Sunday, August 

8th from noon to 4:00 pm at Mt. Odin Golf Park in Greensburg.     

 

Meeting adjourned around 8:00 pm. 
 


